
Tues 8 
March 

St Helier, The Wrythe  
and Wandle Valley

7pm (discussion  
at approx. 8pm)

Muschamp  
Primary School

Thurs 10 
March 

Sutton
6pm (prior to  
meeting at 7pm) 

Civic Offices, Sutton

Tues 15 
March 

Beddington & Wallington
6pm (prior to  
meeting at 7pm) 

Bandon Hill  
Primary School

Thurs 17 
March 

Cheam North &  
Worcester Park

7.30pm (discussion 
during the meeting) 

St Bede’s  
Conference Centre

Tues 22 
March 

Carshalton & Clockhouse
7.30pm (discussion 
during the meeting)

St Philomena’s School

Thurs 24 
March 

Sutton South,  
Cheam and Belmont

7pm (discussion  
during the meeting) 

Overton Grange School

Sat 26 
March 

Open House 11am – 12 noon Civic Offices, Sutton

Alternatively you can contact us by email: waste 
management@sutton.gov.uk, online: www.speak 
outsutton.co.uk or by phone: 020 8770 5070.

THE CLOSING DATE IS 31 MARCH 2011.

As part of the council’s review of its services – where we are aiming 
to save at least £30m across the council over the next four years – 
we are looking at how we can make savings of £925,000 a year to 
the waste collection service and want to hear your views.

Help us improve our waste and  
recycling collection service

Check www.sutton.gov.uk/recycling for venue address


